
 

 

Greens Committee Minutes 

01-15-2013 

Members in Attendance: Chairman Dave Potthast, Barb Bloom, Wayne Guthrie, 
Brian Wilhelm, Bob Lytoe, John Gunby,  Virginia Wertz. 

Formal Approval of Minutes from Dec. 10, 2012 meeting: Minutes Approved 

Chairman Remarks: Welcome to Brian as the Interm Superintendant.  Introduced 
the new Assistant Superindentant, Bob Lytoe. 

General Manager Report: Out of Town, but submitted a letter describing the need 
to focus on attracting new members.  

                    Director of Golf Report: More demo days are being scheduled.  Junior program for 
2013 is complete. New demo clubs are on order, should start arriving soon.  Boats 
and Airplane program for the Coots is starting on the lakes by #11 green. 

Maintenance Superintendant Report: Completed rebuilding of the front bunker #3.  
Work was done while course was closed due to weather by maintenance staff.  
Fairways aerification will start February 11.  Sand will be added to dry areas of the 
fairways to improve drainage.   Will close 2 to 3 holes at a time. Course will 
remain open.  Greens will be done on April 7 and 8. New product will be sprayed 
to help control Poa anna growth.  Looking into a program of seeding an aggressive 
strain of  bent grass to try and crowd out Poa anna.  Looking into some way to 
rebuild the bunker on the right of #4 green. 

Old Business:  None discussed. 

                   New Business: None Discussed 

 Members Comments / Concerns: None 

Guest Comments / Concerns: None 



Adjourn  / Next Meeting Date and Time: Tuesday, February 19,  at 3:30.   

Wayne Guthrie will chair the next meeting, Dave Potthast will be out of town. 

Minutes Reviewed- Pending formal approval of the Committee . 

 


